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	 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  We are excited to report to 
you once again of how the Lord has blessed the ministry of MWBM as we strive to labour together with churches 
and missionaries to reach the world with the Gospel.
	 On October 15-18, we were blessed to hold our Macedonia World Baptist Missions Conference.  The peo-
ple of Catoosa Baptist Tabernacle were gracious hosts to this wonderful meeting.  Many of our missionary families 
were able to join us for these days of soul-stirring music, challenging preaching, and family-like fellowship.  Truly 
this was a wonderful week, and our missionaries left feeling encouraged to continue on with the work God has 
called them to do.  We wanted to share a few pictures from the conference with you in this quarter’s newsletter.
	 As we begin to turn our focus toward a new year, we want to invite you to mark our Reach the World Youth 
Conference on your calendar.  Next year’s conference will be held April 27, 2024.  We would love for you to join 
us here at our International Headquarters for this exciting event.  Plan now to bring your young people.  We know 
they will be challenged by the sessions on that day.  More information will be coming soon.
 	 We will celebrate Thanksgiving in just a few weeks.  We want to say once again how thankful we are for 
your part in reaching the world with the Gospel. Your support of the Home Office enables us to be busy assisting 
the missionaries of Macedonia World Baptist Missions as they reach the world with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  


